
S A N . F C IA i- b ( U K ) . F I M C . L i f e G e n c ll e r 

 

 

28th March, 2025 

  

The Chairman, 

Nigerian Bar Association Gwagwalada Branch, 

Gwagwalada, Abuja.  
 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

LETTER OF CONDOLENCE  
 

I received with deep sadness the news of the passing of Mr. Hamisu Umar, a 

dedicated and vibrant member of the Nigerian Bar Association, Gwagwalada 

Branch. His untimely departure is a great loss not only to the legal community but 

to all who had the privilege of knowing him.  
 

Mr. Hamisu Umar served with distinction as the Chairman of the Young Lawyers’ 

Forum, demonstrating unwavering commitment to the profession and an 

unrelenting passion for humanity. His contributions, both as a legal practitioner 

and as a leader, will be fondly remembered.  

 

At this difficult time, my thoughts and prayers are with his family, friends, and 

colleagues. I pray that Almighty Allah grants him eternal rest in Aljannah Firdaus 

and gives his loved ones the strength to bear this irreparable loss.  
 

Please accept my deepest condolence. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Aare Olumuyiwa Akinboro SAN, FCI Arb (UK), Life Bencher 

Past General Secretary, Nigerian Bar Association. 
 
 


